Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

April 12, 1968

Dear Dr. Garcia:
Thank you for your telegram of congratulations.
I appreciate your thoughtfulness in wishing me

well in this new and challenging endeavor.

Kind regards.

. Marvin Watson
Special Assistant
to the President

Dr, Hector P, Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405



